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OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL, PRAY FOR US




CHRISTIAN FAMILY LIFE

News Letter

01 September 2016

Dear Sisters in the League:
September brings us to the end of summer and the beginning of fall, schools starting a new year, including our Seminarians will be back to another year of studies. Please remember to pray for our Priest and Seminarians. We will be also starting another year of Adopt-A-Seminarian,  please be ready to sign up at our Fall Meeting on 01 October in Olds. I would like to also include in our prayers, all of our Sisters and anyone in Religious Life in the various orders through our Diocese.

There is a new program in our Federal Government - “Prime Minister's Youth Council” - they are the advise the Prime Minister on national issues: employment, access to education, building stronger communities, climate change, and clean growth. This program is open to young people between the ages of sixteen to twenty-four years who can bring a range of knowledge. For more information you may visit: www.canada.ca/en/campaign/primeministersyouth-council.html.

Lady of Victory Camp is a summer camp owned and operated by the Archdiocese of Edmonton and run by young adults with youth, for youth. OLVC provides a week-long faith experience for young people which will last a lifetime. We invite you to help support OLVC's ministry to youth by playing in our annual Charity Golf Tournament on Saturday, September 10, at the Gull Lake Golf Course near Rimbey. The tournament is 9 holes, best ball format, on an executive par 3 course. Registration fee for a five-member team is $400. Registration fee for individual golfers is $80. This includes a hamburger lunch and a banquet. Register online at www.caedm.ca or call 403-986-OLVC (6582).
Registration is now open for the Wild West Catholic Youth Conference, set for September 30 – October 2, 2016 in Red Deer. This conference is open to youth in Grades 9-12 from Alberta, B.C., Saskatchewan, and Manitoba. Join keynote speaker Father Tony Ricard and special guests Panic Squad for great music & food, inspiring sessions, meaningful prayer and spiritual development. Our theme is "Come! In! Stay!"  We invite teachers and youth ministry leaders to consider bringing a group to this first event of its kind in Western Canada. For more info and to register your group, visit http://caedm.ca/workshops.

Every human life deserves respect and protection, but many people will be put at risk through the legalization of physician-assisted suicide and euthanasia: persons who are elderly, disabled, mentally ill, depressed, or who have dementia. 

Information on  the Euthanasia Prevention Coalition: The following links will allow you to donate and follow the blogs of EPC - http://www.epcc.ca/contact-us/donate/  or http://alexschadenberg.blogspot.ca/
In addition, we have books and other resources available:
1. Culture of Death Book by Wesley Smith

2. Exposing Vulnerable People to Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide by Alex Schadenberg

3. Do You Call this a Life? By Gerbert van Loenen

4. The Euthanasia Deception Video – Released within the next month; (we don’t have a firm release date yet)

5. Protecting People Pamphlet: $25.00 for 100 copies. (we can ship higher amounts based on availability and price).
6. Do Not Kill Me wallet cards – for a donation.

This is a partial list of our resources; you can also sign up for our monthly newsletter and we can send paper copies also.

A message from our Provincial CFL Gladys Brown on the Senior Advocate: “The Alberta Government has recently filled the Seniors Advocate position with a permanent person rather than a temporary person. We have not yet received any information as to whether the position is independent as we requested. We, the Alberta Mackenzie Council, are asking all members to follow up with their individual MLAs, asking them what is happening re: CWL request for an Independent Seniors’ Advocate. We need to have a concentrated follow up on our request in order to have the government move on this very important issue.”

Over the summer I have been attending the March for Life meetings in preparations  for next years march 2017, it will be the “10th Anniversary” for the march here in Edmonton. Please mark your calendars: the Pasta Supper 06 May 2017 and the March 11 May 2017. there is also a Gala being planned, please keep an eye open for the date and Mass times. Last year we, the CWL collected $826.00 from our raffle, please if you have something to donate towards the raffle or help in any way, please contact me – Katherine Tarras at 780-488-5521 or on my cell either call or text 780-916-9728.  
See you all at our Fall Meeting in Olds, May God Bless you as  you get ready for fall.

Our Lady of Good Counsel pray for us,

Yours in Christ,
Katherine Tarras

Christian Family Life Chair
Edmonton Diocesan Council
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